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TERM 2  BEGINS  

Dear parents,  

If you grew up in Adelaide you 

may have your own memories of 

school outings, perhaps a trip to 

the SA Museum, an incursion 

such as an author visit to your 

school or possibly a camp to 

Woodhouse in the hills.  

School excursions and incursions 

are an important and effective 

means of engaging students and 

broadening their learning experi-

ences. Excursions/incursions are 

carefully planned as part of the 

educational program at each 

year level; to interest, challenge 

and extend upon day to day 

classroom experiences. 

This year to date our students have been fortunate to have experienced 

Aquatics, Swimming, FYI Education, Police Band, Silly Scientist, visits to 

SA Art Gallery, Botanic Gardens, Doggy Day Care, Adelaide Fire Station 

and Sci World Pop Up Science Centre. Later this year our older students 

will be able to enjoy camps to Adelaide Zoo Snooze, Monarto Overnight 

and Ankara Camp at Walkers Flat.   

All of these opportunities are made possible with staff preparation and 

involvement from parent helpers on the day. Itõs a real community effort 

and we would like to recognise everyoneõs contributions.  

On another note, each year our Year 3, 5 and 7 mainstream students 

participate in a series of National Standardised Tests; NAPLAN numera-

cy and literacy assessments. The data collected from these tests contrib-

utes to an overall picture of your childõs learning, achievements, progress 

and areas which may need further consolidation.  

These tests comprise of language conventions and writing (Tues 15th 

May), reading (Wed 16th May) and numeracy (Thurs 17th May). It will be 

possible for individual children to sit NAPLAN tests on Friday 18th May if 

they have been ill or absent during the week of NAPLAN testing. For 

further information about these tests please use the following link; 

NAPLAN 2018 information brochure for parents and carers (

 362kb). 

We hope all of our school community enjoy the April holidays. We look 

forward to a positive and productive Term 2 when we will be able to 

enjoy our new learning spaces.  

Kind regards,  

HAPPY  HOLIDAYS  
 

https://nap.edu.au/docs/default-source/default-document-library/naplan-2018-information-brochure-for-parents-and-carers.pdf?sfvrsn=2







